South Bend Chapter 										Education in General
												Family Empowerment
Scholarship Program

Timing, duration, frequency of program

The application process for the annual scholarship begins in August and clients have until February 15th of the next year to submit their application. 

Fiscal Information

Budgeted expense total for program last year:  $3,000  Funding comes from interest on the Endowment Fund

Partnerships    None

Clients

Number of children/families  served your last fiscal year:  8 applicants and 2 scholarships at 1,500.00 apiece
Age range of clients served: 20-45 (parents of children who receive clothing in the Clothing Center Program)

Volunteers

How many volunteers participate in this program (planning and working):   5
What roles do the volunteers have in this program?   Update the application, inform parents about the scholarship on clothing distribution days, read the applications making sure the criteria have been met, interviewing the candidates.  Additional volunteers may participate in interviews.
				
Program Description 

Overall goal of this program: to provide parents with financial help to complete their personal goal of getting a degree in their desired area. Helping to provide educational assistance helps them to become productive contributors to their families’ income. The parent, being role models for their children, stress the importance of an education for their children.  As parents’ lives improve, so do the lives of their children.
What service/materials do you provide to your clients?   A renewable scholarship


The committee follows established by the guidelines as to scholarship criteria and procedures.  Candidates must already be enrolled in college, they must be clients of the Clothing Center and must maintain a 3.0 GPA.    Each applicant is interviewed by a designated panel.  Once the winner is selected, a check is sent directly to the college.  The scholarship is renewable as long as the applicant maintains his or her grades and refiles an application.

In 2019., CCS was successful in giving two candidates the scholarship money to be used during 2019-2020. Both candidates attend Ivey Tech.; one is in the nursing program and the other is training to be an EMT.
The committee will spend time during this next year looking over the application and discussing how to attract more applicants.  The application process may be intimidating to some clients and it may be an uncomfortable setting for receiving the information. The referral agencies do pass this information out as well. CCS looks forward to making sure these scholarships continue to be a vital addition to their Mission.

Contact: southbend@nationalchristchild.org
